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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Hello, my name is Daniel Potter and I live in North Portland. Please support HB 2927, the National 
Popular Vote Compact bill. I feel this bill is very important because it will help fix a broken system. The 
current electoral college system is not fair, and doesn't work. The compact has been passed by many 
other states, including our neighbors of California and Washington. 
 
I strongly urge the committee to support and pass this bill outright, with any admendments. This bill 
should be sent to the senate floor asap. 
 
Thank you, 
Daniel Potter 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Daniel Potter 
7017 N Mobile Ave 
Portland, OR 97217-5743 
(503) 708-1738 

 


